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27th February 2024 
 
Dear Parents 
 
Year 6 Cycle Training –  Week commencing 11th March 2024 
 
We are pleased to be running the cycle training on the week beginning the 11th March for Year 
6 children. This training encourages children to be safe cyclists and is run by The Bike 
Academy.   
 
Your child will need their bike in school on Tuesday 12th March and either the 13th 14th or 15th 
March 2024.  We will let you know which group your child is in nearer the time. 
 
To have a place on the training course, (free of charge) please complete the Bikeability Consent 
Form and return to the school office, as soon as possible.   
 
Please note that all children taking part will need:  
 
 A cycle which is in good roadworthy condition. Your child’s cycle will be checked by the 

course instructors at the first session. Any repairs or maintenance needed must be carried 
out if your child is to remain on the course. 

 To wear a correctly fitting cycle helmet at all times during the training. Please make sure 
that your child’s helmet fits before training starts. Again, the instructors will check helmets at 
the first session. You may need to carry out further changes to the fit of the helmet if your 
child is to continue taking part. 

 Children should have experience of riding their bicycle, and have good bike control. 
 
 
As part of the funding, Oxfordshire County Council and the Department for Transport have 
asked us to send parents the attached data collection details. 
 
Best wishes, 
 
Claire Thomas 
Headteacher 
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